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  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent
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CITY OF PORTLAND

April 27, 2000

Marco DiSanto

142 Christy Rd.

Portland, ME 04103

RE:
142 Christy Road

CBL:
381-A-047

Dear Mr. DiSanto;

A review of our records indicates that building permit #99-0913 issued on 8/23/99 has expired pursuant to Section 107.9 of the BOCA National Building Code (1999).  You will be required to apply for a new permit prior to proceeding with any work at this site.

This constitutes an appealable decision pursuant Section 121.5 of the Code.  Please feel free to contact me at 874-8708, if you wish to discuss this matter or have if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Carroll

Code Enforcement Officer
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